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EPIC: Educating Practices in the Community  
Celebrating 10 Years of Improving Pediatric Primary Care in Connecticut 

 
 

10 Years of EPIC 
Ten years ago, CHDI developed EPIC in partnership with Connecticut 
Chapters of the American Academy of Pediatrics and the American 
Academy of Family Physicians. The goal was to improve children's health 
by promoting pediatric practice change. EPIC began with a training on 
developmental screening. Ten years later, EPIC offers 14 free one-hour 
training topics focused on promoting children's healthy development 
and improving the delivery of care. Trainings are held over lunch or 
another convenient time in the comfort of the provider's office. EPIC has 
successfully helped more than 200 pediatric practices across Connecticut 
better meet the needs of children.  
 
Feedback 
“CHDI’s EPIC program has been invaluable to pediatric health providers in Connecticut. The trainings 
make it easy to implement important practice change recommendations and result in better care for 
children.” – Dr. Kenneth Spiegelman 
 
After EPIC Trainings, more than 90 percent of practices said: 

 They have enough information to implement change 
 The training was useful 
 They will change their practice 

 
Children are Healthier 
EPIC is working. Trainings have directly contributed to increased rates of screening for developmental 
issues and preventive oral health services over the past several years in Connecticut.  
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EPIC Map of Presentations 

 For more information on EPIC or to schedule an EPIC training, please visit www.chdi.org or contact 
Maggy Morales at 860-679-1527, mamorales@uchc.edu. 

http://www.chdi.org/?utm_source=EPIC+Celebrates+10+Years%21&utm_campaign=Aug.+CHDI+Update&utm_medium=archive

